
                                                                                                                      DT2/Newsflash/CCG Renewal of Mandate 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SHEFFIELD SHADOW 

CLINICAL COMMISSIONING 
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RENEWAL OF MANDATE 
 

 

 

All GPs on Sheffield Medical Performers List (MPL) on 1 June 2012 

(except GP Trainees), should have received a letter from Mark 

Durling, LMC Chair, regarding the Sheffield Shadow CCG renewal of 

mandate process, along with a Ballot Form and résumés.   

 

The LMC Executive is supportive of the renewal of mandate process 

that is being undertaken and has agreed to act as Returning Officer.  

Therefore, we would like to take this opportunity to encourage you to 

complete and return your Ballot Form to the LMC office, as directed 

on the form (envelope provided).   

 

Ballot forms must be received in the LMC office by 5 pm on Friday 

27 July 2012.   

 

If you have not received Mark Durling’s letter, were on Sheffield 

MPL on 1 June 2012 and are not a GP Trainee, in order to verify your 

eligibility and cast your vote, please contact Margaret Wicks, 

Returning Officer, via email: manager@sheffieldlmc.org.uk.   
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